
STATE UNIVERSITIES CIVIL SERVICE ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
State Universities Civil Service System 

 
 

NOTICE OF ELECTION 
 

 
 
To employees served by the State Universities Civil Service System: 
 
Notice is hereby given of an election of one (1) employee from the University of Illinois 
 Urbana-Champaign to the State Universities Civil Service Advisory Committee to the Merit 
Board of the State Universities Civil Service System, to fill a term beginning May 1, 2024  
and ending December 31, 2025. 

 
This election will be held on June 23, 2024. 

 
 
Article II, Sec. IV, #9 By-laws, State Universities Civil Service Advisory Committee.  "Any 
Civil Service Employee, excluding temporary, provisional, student and extra help, at a place 
of employment, who is currently employed as of the date of the election, shall be granted the 
time to vote without loss of time or pay." 
 
Only candidates who have filed a proper petition for candidacy will appear on the ballot.  Write-
in candidates will not be recognized. 
 
Petitions for candidacy will be available Tuesday, May 21, 2024. 


